Temporary
footpath closure

A short section of the public right of way will be
closed from 19 May 2025 for approximately
six months. This is to allow work to improve facilities
at the site (details of the closure are shown below).

We apologise for any inconvenience

You are '

Public . | Diversion

route

footpaths

Footpath
closure

0345 600 4 600
wessexwater.co.uk



